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You should have received an email from school on August 31 with information as to the first day schedule.  If you did NOT 

received it (the from address is “alert now….” and the subject line is “Opening Day at SHS”), you should contact the school 

to ensure that you are on their email distribution list. 

 

Please note that these emails are sent by the Parent Association, and while the school and we attempt to share our 

distribution lists with each other – there are some emails that appear on one list but not the other. 

 

Below is the text from the AlertNow email that was sent by SHS on Friday.   

 

This is an email reminder that school begins in the School District of Shorewood on Tuesday, September 4th. A complete 

Shorewood High School Opening Day Schedule was included in the July Parent Newsletter.  

 

Please pay close attention to the following times.  

7:35 AM - All Freshman students begin classes,  

7:45 AM - Any students that still need to register should do so in the Assistant Principal's Office,  

9:10 AM - All students in grades 10, 11, and 12 join students in grade 9 on campus to begin classes,  

2:27 pm - School concludes for students in grades 9, 10, 11, and 12 (except for students with Zero Hour courses),  

3:07 pm - Opening Day concludes for students with a Zero Hour course.  

 

STUDENTS SHOULD SHOW UP EARLY TO PICK UP A FINAL VERSION OF THEIR CLASS SCHEDULE ON THE 

FRONT LAWN OF THE ADMINISTRATION BUILDING.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at Shorewood High School on Tuesday. It will be a great year!! 
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